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Goal: 


Was the purpose of the retreat clear? Did developing a year-long theme prove useful?
Yes, the reason for the retreat was clear, but no one was really sure what to expect. Developing a year-long theme proved useful.

Advance preparation: 


Did you feel we had done enough in advance of the retreat? If not, what was missing?

Yes, we were able to jump right into planning.

Location: 


How did the Founder’s Lodge at Maranatha work out for you in terms of proximity to home, actual meeting space, and facilities on site? 


The proximity to home made it convenient. It was good to be in a different space that was set apart from home and church. The room, though relatively large, was a bit tight with the large table, projector, and screen, but was also intimate.

Money: 


Was the money spent for the facility ($300), food ($200), and office supplies ($10) worth it?

It did seem to be a good value. Note from Karen Booth: The Maranatha staff was very easy to work with.
Overall format: 


Was the retreat time too long, too short, or just about right? 


The time spent was just about right. We could not have worked much longer on Friday or Saturday without burning out. Karen Booth used Friday evening to fill in the calendar and prepare for Saturday’s gathering, which probably made a difference in finishing up in two days or not.

Was it spent on important stuff or not so important stuff? 


The discussion was pretty focused and quite deep. Although it developed out of the topics being discussed, it needs to be clear that the retreat is a safe space, where people can speak freely without fear of judgment.

We didn’t follow the original agenda; was that the right thing to do? Did it facilitate the meeting’s flow?



Pastor Mary and Karen Booth met the day before the retreat. It was clear that we needed to depart from the original agenda. This is what we ended up doing, more of an “Order of the Day” than an agenda: 

1. Calendar

2. Spoken and unspoken needs

3. Developing a year-long theme

4. Seasonal series: Advent, Lent, and Stewardship

5. Faith in Films

6. Asking what was missing so far, i.e. what needs are not being met with the series on the calendar up to that point?

7. Other series

8. Citing scripture and where it might fit 

It was important that we experienced some early success by looking at the calendar and getting seasonal series in place. 


Wasted time? What about breaks and downtime? 

We could have used more breaks and time (and space) to move. We were running low on energy by the time we got to the evening singing, so concluding the day by 8:00 pm makes sense.

Meals? 

There is no way we could have accomplished so much if we had had to break to prepare meals ourselves. Marie and Karen’s help was a godsend!

Overnight option?

There was far more space than we ended up needing. It is not clear if we would have gained anything by insisting that everyone stay overnight.

People: 


Did we have the right participants? Number of participants? 

It helped to have people who are not a part of the Monday afternoon planning team. It would have been nice to have a few younger participants. The space was tight with 14 and would have been even tighter if we had the maximum of 16 there.

Did you feel you had sufficient chance to speak? 

It seemed like everyone spoke, most numerous times, and that everyone listened well.

Was there diversity of opinion represented? How did that work?


Yes, definitely. There seemed to be a good deal of respect for those differences too.
Looking ahead to 2018: 


This is worth doing again. Please start thinking about where we might go and when.
